
NPSA
Cake Sale 

18/2/22 
We are planning a cake sale on the last day of term -
Friday 18th February. The classes running the sale are
5G and 1R: your class reps will be contacted by Kate
Warner shortly. The sale will take place in the upper
school hall, straight after school, and cakes will cost
£1 for 3. Please bring exact money.

Next NPSA 
Meeting

The next NPSA meeting will be held in
person - yay! - on Wednesday 9th March
at 7pm in the Blue Room. Please do
come along if you can. We'll be
discussing fundraising plans for the
summer term.

Find us on social media
Instagram:  @newbridgenpsa_bath
Facebook:  @NewbridgeNPSA
Twitter: @Newbridge_NPSA

www.npsabath.org

Thank you to everyone who donated to the Bag2School collection, we 
raised £160, and to everyone who came along to Saturday's second-
hand uniform sale, which raised £250.

Have you signed up for AmazonSmile and The Giving Machine? If not, please do.
As of December 2021, Amazon Smile has generated £392.66 for the NPSA and the
Giving Machine has raised a total of over £3000 over the many years since we
registered. However, at present, there are only 8 active users of the Giving
Machine and we would love to change this! On either site, you can register
"Newbridge Primary School Association" as your chosen charity, we'll receive a
donation every time you shop via the app or web page, and it won't cost you a
penny. Even small donations from occasional purchases add up, but if you're
buying a new washing machine, or booking a holiday (we wish!) then you could
generate a substantial donation. You can find more details here.

Amazon Smile & The Giving Machine

Committee Vacancies
In July this year, we will be saying goodbye to Mim Wharf, our Secretary, and Fiona Remnant, our
Ticketing Coordinator, as their youngest children finish Year 6. At the same time, Katherine
Wellings will be standing down after two years as Chair.. It is really important that all three
vacancies are filled, and in particular that we find volunteers to replace Mim and Fiona while
they are still here to complete handovers with their successors.

We have detailed "job descriptions" for all three roles, which you can read here and Fiona,
Katherine & Mim are all happy to talk to anyone who might be interested in volunteering.

Get in touch via npsabath@gmail.com! We look forward to hearing from you!

https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npsa/donate
https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npsa/get-involved
mailto:npsabath@gmail.com

